Bnai Shalom Sistenhood
New Yearn's Greeting Fundraisen!

Dear Members,

This year Bnai Shalom Sisterhood New Year’s
Greetings Fundraiser will feature a personalized
gift of one 2 oz. Kosher marked Clover Honey
Bear made by The Honey Jar. Each bear is filled
with delicious honey and includes a personalized
notecard that includes a New Year’s greeting and
blessing for your dear family, friends, and neigh-
bors.

New Year’s Clover Honey Bears are $18.00 each.

Simply list the names and addresses for those you
would like to receive a New Year’s Greeting Gift in
the space provided below. Please limit shipping
to the contiguous United States and Canada.

The deadline for Clover Honey Bears is 9/10/2025.
Please mail completed form with check made out
to Bnai Shalom. You may also email or scan the
form and contact office to pay with credit card.

Total number of Clover Honey Bear(s) = for $18.00
each.

Total payment =$ ) )
Make checks payable to Bnai Shalom and memo to say Sisterhood Co-Presidents .
“New Years Honey Bear” or use Paypal “To Make A Laura Schultz and Lauren Glick

Payment” on CBS website with same memo line.




